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UA Regents Approve Budgets Focused on Student Achievement and Attainment and 

Investments in Alaska’s Future 

 

University of Alaska Board of Regents approved an overall budget request for FY14 that emphasizes enhanced student 

advising and a continuation of the tough battle to reduce deferred maintenance across the 16-campus UA System. 

 

Public testimony included faculty, students and industry representatives– all of whom had a shared focus of continued 

support 
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